
London Grand Prix entries open

Author: Paul Stimpson

Posted On: April 14, 2016

Entries for the London Grand Prix – the big finish to the series at which the overall champions will be crowned –
are now open.

The tournament takes place on June 4 and 5 at Redbridge Sports & Leisure Centre and will this year be in the
Jean Brown Arena, where the 2015 National Championships were held.

It promises to be a spectacular event. As ever, banded events on the Saturday give players of all abilities the
chance to face off against someone of a similar standard. Sunday sees Men’s & Women’s Singles and Under-21
Singles, Mixed Veteran and Open Doubles events.

Click here for more information or to enter

Meanwhile, don’t forget that this Sunday (April 17) sees the closing date for the Blackpool Grand Prix.

To book your place, or for more information, click here
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